Rush Nursery School Planetarium Field Trip 2024

Dear Parents,

We are planning a field trip to the Strasenburgh Planetarium for our 4 year old and 5 year old classes. We will be seeing "I See the Sky" this year. This is our favorite show being offered by the Planetarium. It is a wonderful show for preschoolers.

In order for all of our 4 year old and 5 year old classes to have the opportunity to share this preschool program at the planetarium, we will be going in one large group, using a school bus for transportation. Many of the R.N.S. staff will go on the trip to provide supervision for the children.

The date of the trip is <u>Wednesday, May 22,2024</u>. Please mark this date on your calendar. Our field trip will be from 9:00 AM until 12:00 PM. Drop-off and pick-up will be at R.N.S. Please note that the times of this field trip are different from our normal class time.

The cost of the field trip is \$16. We ask that each RNS child bring \$16.00 and their permission slip in an envelope with his/her name on it by Monday, May 6th. We will need to confirm our numbers and pay in advance for this adventure. **The UPK children** do not have to pay. Please note that parents can purchase tickets at the door. We highly encourage letting your child attend alone. It is a great opportunity to prove they are ready to be independent for kindergarten.

Thank you,	
Kirstin O'Connell (749-6166)	
Karen Hart (734-1763)	
My child	has my permission to go by bus to the
Strasenburgh Planetarium on, Wedr	nesday, May 22, 2024, with Rush Nursery School.
	Parent Signature
Phone # and a contact name that co	an be reached during the field trip: